
It’s April and Outdoor Bowlers are counting
down the days! The exact date the green

 will open is weather dependent.

Wilstead Bowls Club
Newsletter 10 - April 2024

General Meeting
Monday 22nd April

7pm at the
Clubhouse

Agenda to be circulated

April Diary Dates
Thursday 4th

Shortmat Presentation

Thursday 9th 
Ladies lunch 

(Cross Keys, Pulloxhill)

Wednesday 10th 
Coffee Morning 10:30 - 12 noon

Thursday 25th 
Provisional date for Ladies theory

and first roll up

 

New sponsor - GoodOaks

Big Bowls
Weekend

We’re signed up!
Sunday 26th May 

12 noon - 4pm

Volunteers will be needed for
both on and off the green.

Welcome to new members!
We have gained new members for the

2024 season, some are new to lawn
bowls and others join us from other

clubs.

Wilstead Bowls Club webpage
Mark Brennan is our new Website

Manager. The site now has new colours,
streamlined headings. 

2024 fixtures information.

Forest of Marston Vale
Community Fund

FoMV have awarded the club a
grant of £2,000! 

The money will be put towards
refurbishing the Accessible

toilet and we expect that work
will begin in April. 

 


